I Arthur J. Shaw, 22nd August, 1951,

“U89 signal Hill Road,
oPoho
DUNEDEN N.E.1.
Dear Sir,

Your letter addressed to Mr. T. Pslmer-Jonos, Animal R
Stetion, ¥allaceville, regarding the importation of queen b:“.;:l;
Austrelia hes been referred to the Director, Hortliculture Division
for ettention, ’

application for the necessary suthority to import bees should
be made to this office in the fi plece, steting the variety (race)
end the number of queen bees it 1s proposed to import, alse the neme
¢nd address of the breeder of the bees. Any suthority to import bees
issued by this Depertment would be subject to & successful spplication
for en import license from the Comptroller of Gustoms, Wellington,

Where suthority is granted to import bess certain conditions must
be complied with. A copy of the conditions is supplied with esach
suthority issued, for despatch to the vendor by the buyer in New Zealand.
{Copy atteched for your information).  The preceutions taken under the
Apleries Regulstions, 1949, are to prevent the possible introduction
of bee diseases into New Zesland.

There is no evidence that the Italian bees raised on Kangaroo Island,
South Austrelis, sre as good as the best strains of Itelian bees raised
in New Zesleand. I would therefore advise you to procure a breeding
queen from sny reliable queen-breeder in New Zealend.

Yours falithfully,

TCOPY. | ruwmeny

(58 e,

ng Industey.

Enel. Superi

For the information of the Apiary Instructor at Invercargill.

I shall be glad if you will draw to the attention of Mr. Line the
necessity for him to give producers information regerding the procedure
to be esdopted in meking epplication for authority to import bees into
New Zeslend when they make inquiries, to save delay and unn ary
correspondence. The information is contained in The Apiaries Regulations
1948, copies of which have been supplied to all Aplsry Instructors.

A copy of Mr. Shew's letter is attached.

~0 SiaNED.)
Encl: _—@j( ﬁw’

D.J
(T.s, Winter),
_for Director, Horticulture Division.




